July 13, 1982

Mr. Robert B@igdasarian

Chairman of the Parish Council

St. Gregory of Narek Armenian Church
22230 Sandalwood Road

Bedford Heights, Ohio 44146

Dear Mr. Bagdasarian:

His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian asked me to let you have
the address and telephone number of a New York City jeweler, Mr. Setrag
Agonian, which 1s as follows:

37-61 62nd Street
Woodside, New York 11377
Tel: 212-899-7306

Yours sincerely,

Sylvia Terzibashian
Secretary to the Primate




